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Docket No. 50-461

Mr. A. B. Davis
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Roa6
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Annunciator Status at Clinton Power Station

Dear Mr. Davis:

Illinois Power Company (IP) letter U-601095, dated December 4,
1987, provided scheduled completion dates for annunciator work
identified as of December 1, 1987 at Clinton Power Station. The purpose
of this latter is to inform you that this work was completed as
scheduled.

The eighteen dicabled and twenty out of service annunciators were
cleared from the annunciator log prior to the completion of the spring
1988 maintenance outage. Alterations required as of December 1, 1987 to
ensure that twenty-two annunciators are not illuminated during normal
plant operations were field complete during the first quarter of 1988 as
scheduled.

Completion of this work has resulted in a substantial decrease in
the number of lit annunciators in the Control Room. IP is continuing to

work toward a goal of operating with a "black board."

If there are any questions on this topic please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

F. A. Spangenberg, III
Manager - Licenuing and Safety

dUMKAB/cke
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